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 MFA Spokesperson announcement
	


​(Communicated by the Foreign Ministry Spokesman) 

Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Benjamin Netanyahu directed the Foreign Ministry today to take measures to reduce Israel’s payments to UN institutions by USD two million following the recent adoption of resolutions hostile to Israel by the United Nations Human Rights Council (UNHRC).

These funds will be allocated to the expansion and extension of Israeli international development projects (through MASHAV, Israel’s Agency for International Development Cooperation) in developing countries that support Israel in international institutions.

This decision constitutes one element of the campaign being conducted by Israel and its friends – foremost among them the US – to rectify the discriminatory treatment of Israel obsessively pursued by the UN and its agencies. 

